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Dear St. Michael Preschool Families, 
As Thanksgiving approaches, I continue to reflect on 
how much I have to be thankful for: a joyful and safe 
Catholic preschool where we can play, learn, and 
celebrate our faith, loving and dedicated teachers 
who share their many God-given gifts, supportive and 
generous parents who partner with us to enrich their 
child’s early education, and the children whose smiling 
faces and joyful hearts brighten each day! 
On behalf of our teachers, we thank you for all that 
you do and wish you much joy and peace this 
Thanksgiving. 
Blessings, 

Lisa Ciesla 
Preschool Director 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Important Dates 
• November 12 – Scholastic Book Orders Due 

• November 13 – Picture Retakes 9:30 am 

• November 12-16 – Thanksgiving Basket 
Donations  

• November 14 & 15 – Church Morning 9:45 am 

• November 21-26 - Preschool Closed 
(Thanksgiving Holiday) 

• December 6 – Storytime w/Santa 6:30 pm 

• December 6 & 7 – Adventure Camp 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Illness Policy 
To protect the health and well-being of all the 
children, please keep your child home if any of the 
following conditions exist: 

• Frequent and productive coughing 
and sneezing. 

• A runny nose requiring constant 
wiping or accompanied by green 
drainage. 

• Fever or vomiting. Children should be 
kept home for 24 hours after his/her 
temperature is normal and vomiting 
has ceased. 

 

 

 
 

Lunch Program 

We still have openings in our   
Lunch Program which runs from  
12:30-1:30 pm on Tuesdays  
and Wednesdays. 
 
It’s a great opportunity for your child to have extra 
time to play and have fun with friends. 
 
After lunch, weather permitting, the children will 
go out on the playground. Please wait at the 
playground entrance for a teacher to dismiss your 
child. 
 
If you would like your child to stay for after school 
lunch, please stop by the office to sign up. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

A Prayer of Thanks for Our Children 
 
Dear Lord, 
 
Thank you for these very special young lives. They 
burst with hope and joy and fill our days with such 
delight. Guide them and keep them each day. May 
they know your loving hand upon their lives and come 
to know you as friend and Father. Inspire their hearts 
as they grow and mature. Protect their minds, watch 
over their hearts, and lead them to great adventures. 
 
Amen. 
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